
  Parent Protect - Internet Safety
Keeping children safe online - NSPCC
Keep Children Safe Online - Internet  

Matters
Some useful parent links to help keep

our children safe online.
Shrek the musical

CHAMPION MOMENTS 

Shrek the musicalShrek the musical

Dear families and friends of Hempstalls,
 
It has been a truly remarkable week at Hempstalls!
 
As many of you know, we recently had our long-awaited Ofsted
inspection, and we were absolutely delighted to welcome the
inspectors into our school to show them just how special
Hempstalls is.
 
I want to extend a huge thank you to our wonderful staff, who
work tirelessly every day—often putting the needs of our
children above their own families. Your dedication is incredible.
 
Thank you as well to you, our parents and families, for
entrusting us with your children and for the overwhelming
support we received. The feedback from the survey, emails,
cards, and face-to-face conversations has been so
heartwarming. We felt the whole Hempstalls community
cheering us on!
 
And of course, the true stars of the inspection were our
children. The way they conducted themselves in lessons and
around the school, the way they spoke so proudly about their
favourite subjects, the rewards they love, and the many
opportunities we offer—they were the real champions!
 
The official report will be released after the October half-term,
and I can’t wait to share it with you all.
 
With immense pride,
Miss A Bell
A very proud Headteacher 

Attendance and
punctuality 

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk

www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.

01782 950082

11TH OCTOBER 2024

TERM DATES

Be at school every
day and on time! 

Please be respectful to our local neighborhoods when parking around the school area,
please do not block driveways. No dogs allowed on school grounds. 

Friday 25th October 2024 - School
closes for half term

Tuesday 5th November 2024 -School
reopens 

Friday 20th December 2024 - School
closes for Christmas

Tuesday 7th January 2025 - School
reopens

AUTUMNN TERM 2024

Prospective New Parents

School Visits - Come and visit
our wonderful school. 

Friday 18th October 9:30am +
2pm



RB -  Chester
RMC - Sasha
1E - Georgia
1T - Nancy

2H - Akram
2M -  Leen

3C - Reggie
Class Attendance

Please be respectful to our local neighborhoods when parking around the school area, please
do not block driveways. No dogs allowed on school grounds. 

100% Attendance

1E -   Indhi-Rose
1T -  Lovie

KS2
3C - Reggie & Lawson & Logan R-S , 3MP - Teddy, 4K - Arlo, 5P - Adam, 5T -

Inayah & Jack

Good to Be Green

Reception & KS1
RB - Hassan & Roza, RMC - Isobel, 1T - Joseph

Reception & KS1 -  Millie  (RB) KS2 - Eddie (3MP)

3MP - Olivia
4B - Jack

4K -  Tayseer
5P - Adam

5T - Lina
6P - Maxsym

6R - Ivan

2H -   Ivy
2M -  Mia

3C -    Albie
3MP -  Demi-Lei

Congratulations to all the Good to Be Green and 100%
attendance winners this week

4B -   Alfie
4K -  Isaac

5P - Emilia
5T -  Adb Alrahman

Hempstalls Primary
School
Mondays & Tuesdays
7pm
Class fee £5

A dance/fitness Zumba programme for those
who prefer a lower impact workout. No booking
required, just turn up at the door and join in
with a super friendly group of ladies. 
For more information, contact Jennie on
07921820823

AWARDJACKSON 5

CHAMPION AWARD GOOD TO BE GREEN & ATTENDANCE

6P -  Jolene
6R -  Acacia

4K

Only water please
in your child’s

water bottle

WATER
BOTTLES

WEEK 7 



WINNERS OF SCOOTERS FOR RETURNING
FREE SCHOOL MEALS FORM

2H - SARAH
4K - RUBY MAI



OUR WELLBEING AMBASSADORS SUPPORTED HEMPSTALLS IN RAISING AWARENESS FOR
WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY AND WORE A SPLASH OF YELLOW TO SCHOOL. 

A BIG THANKYOU TO ALL WHO TOOK PART.
PLEASE FEEL FREE TO DONATE USING LINK -

HTTPS://WWW.YOUNGMINDS.ORG.UK/SUPPORT-US/DONATE/MAKE-A-DONATION/


